
 

 

In The News… 

                                    

 "Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith" 
 

 

 

This week in school  
Our Year 6 class had a fantastic weekend away at PGL! They showed such perseverance, determination and skill as they 
tackled a vertical challenge, a giant swing, raft building, fencing, archery, abseiling and more! They were a delight to take 
away and everyone had the best time. Thank you to the Year 6 team for organising and leading such a memorable 
experience for the children, I’m sure we will hear lots of the stories at the leavers’ service!  
This week our Year 6 pupils also took part in a Quad Kids festival and our Year R class learnt about Christian festivals and 
held a class wedding! The whole school enjoyed a music performance by Wiltshire Music Services with a variety of 
instruments played and celebrated and our Year 1 pupils completed their phonics screening check. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Modern Foreign Languages – Carnival Day! 
Our MfL teacher, Mrs Lawes, will be treating all children to a Carnival day on Wednesday 21st June.    
The German Café 
Part of the day will involve visiting a German café and sampling food, an email has been sent out regarding ingredients.  
If you would rather your child did not have any cake, please let Mrs Cookson know via email, telephone or in person. 
Non-uniform Day 
Children are invited to wear colourful, bright colours into school on Wednesday instead of their uniform.  

 

Year 5 Cathedral Concert - Thursday 22nd June 
Our Year 5 pupils will be performing in a concert at Salisbury Cathedral. Parents are invited to attend at 11am. 

 

Sports for Schools 
The children had a great time completing their routines with Kelly Simm, Team GB gymnast on 25th May.  We would like 
to say a huge thank you to our families for their generosity – you raised over £2,000!!  We have opted to use our 
voucher on renewing some of our sports equipment. 

 

Lunch Money 
Please take the time to check your child’s lunch account (KS2).  We will be sending out letters to all who owe over 2 
weeks’ worth of lunches (£25.00). 
School Start 
Reminder that the school day starts at 9am and children arriving after this time will be marked as late. 
Tuck Shop 
Items can be purchased for 30p on a Friday break time.  Many children had the wrong money this week! 

 

Can you help? 
We are looking for some willing volunteers to help tidy our sensory garden. We would like to welcome parents, 
grandparents or friends of our school on Friday afternoons from 2-3.20pm between now and the end of term. If you are 
interested, please let Mrs Cookson know. We will supply tea, coffee and biscuits! 

 

INSET Day – Monday 26th June  Pupils are not expected in school on this day.  
 

Class Photo Day 
Please note that Monday 3rd July is our class photo day.  We decided to book it for later in the year this year to hopefully 
have photographs taken outside.  Please ensure children have their blue school jumpers and if it is PE day, please can 
children wear uniform and bring their kits into school with them. 

 

Forest School Sessions: Thursday 22nd June – Year R (with this warmer weather, please ensure your child has a hat, sun 
cream applied and a water bottle.  

 

Safeguarding 
Each week we share useful safeguarding information for parents / carers. The purpose is to empower you, 
raise awareness to protective measures you could adopt and provide up-to-date information on trends in 
order to safeguard your child.    

Do you have a concern about a child or family? 
If you have a concern about a child, in the first instance please contact our Designated Safeguarding Lead (Mrs Weavers 
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/ Miss Martindale on a Thursday). If you do not feel able to pass this concern onto a school member, you can contact our 
safeguarding governor (Mrs Caroline Chitty) on chair@sarum-st-pauls.wilts.sch.uk. If you are concerned about a child 
and you do not feel able to contact the school's designated safeguarding lead or safeguarding governor, you can contact 
Wiltshire's Multi Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) on 0300 4560 108 (out of hours 0300 4560 100). 

 

FOSSP – Friends of Sarum St Paul’s 
Ice cream Fridays – Please sign up to help sell and support FoSSP by coming to buy ice creams on Fridays 
after school.  Dates: Y1 – 23rd June, YR – 30th June. 
Bags2schools – We raised £74.00 from the collection on 15th June.  Many thanks for your donations. 

 

Kind regards,  

Mrs E Weavers 
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